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Mr. John Curran, TD,
Dail Eireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

10" December 2019

PQ 48840/19* To ask the Minister for Health the cause of the delay in the provision of the
Rowlagh primary health care centre in North Clondalkin which was first announced in 2012; the
timeline for the completion of the project which was granted planning permission in July 2018;
and if he will make a statement on the matter, - John Curran

Dear Deputy Curran,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Unfortunately due to the delay in getting access to the site, the HSE will have to re-tender for the
enabling works contract. The HSE are liaising with the Department of Education on the issue regarding
the transfer of the site to the HSE. I am not in a position to give a timeline on the completion of the
project until the issue of the site transfer is resolved.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Curran
Head of Estates
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